
ANNUAL REPORT 
MAY 2012 - MAY 2013 

 

 Councillor Andrew Lewis  

ADDRESS:  Morningside   TELEPHONE: 01495 244698 

  Hafodyrynys 

  Crumlin 

  NP11 5BE 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS: andrewlewis@caerphilly.gov.uk 

 

ELECTORAL WARD:  Crumlin 

 

PARTY: Labour 

 

COUNCIL COMMITTEES 

Council  

Crime and Disorder Scrutiny Committee 

Policy and Resources Scrutiny Committee 

Licensing Committee 

 

SUBCOMMITTEES/WORKING PARTIES/PANELS 

Community Council Liaison Sub-Committee 

Monmouthshire and Brecon Canal - Crumlin Arm Working Group 

Voluntary Sector Sub-Committee 

Newbridge Town Centre Management Group 

 

OUTSIDE BODIES AND ASSOCIATIONS 

Sportlot Community Chest Panel 

 

SCHOOL GOVERNING BODY 

Crumlin High Level 

Newbridge Comprehensive School 

 

 

 

 

 



ATTENDANCE 

 

From May 2012 to May 2013 my attendance at Council meetings was as follows: 

Meeting      No. Attended  No. Held 

Council 9 9   

Crime and Disorder 1 2     

Policy and Resources 8 8 

 

TRAINING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

I undertook the following training and development seminars and courses: - 

 

Code of Conduct     South Wales Fire and Rescue Service 

Licensing      Local Bus Service 

Welfare Reforms     Secondary Rationalisation 

Prosiect Gwyrdd     Nant Llesg 

Statement of Accounts    Treasury Management 

Anuerin Bevan Health Board    Medium Term Financial Plan 

  

 

CONSTITUENCY ACTIVITY 

I do not hold surgeries my constituents prefer to contact me by telephone and email 

 

I attended monthly meetings with Crumlin Partnership, Trinant and Pentwyn Partnerships, 

Trinant Residents Association, Croespenmaen Residents and Tenants Association. 

 

I attended PACT meetings. 

 

I attended meetings and am an Executive Member of GAVO (Caerphilly) and Vice Chair of 

the Islwyn Forum and regularly attended meetings. 

 

I am also Chair of the Hafodrynys Community Association. 

 

Over the past year I worked to establish the first Christmas Fayre at Crumlin. 

 

I worked with colleagues from Highways with regard to the one-way system on Albertina 

Road, Treowen.  I worked with Officers on the cycle path to improve the traffic signage in 

that area. 

 

I worked the Housing colleagues to secure a housing solution for local tenants who were 

experiencing difficulties, they have now been successfully re-housed and are looking forward 

to a bright future in their new home. 

 

I made representations on behalf of Age Concern and Crafts for Everyone during rent 

negotiations with Officers, which resulted in a successful outcome with regard to their rent 

charges. 

 



I worked with Highways Officers to implement yellow lines on Kendon Hill and organised a 

traffic survey for Crumlin Hill. 

 


